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(For Immediate Release)


WE NEED YOUR HELP!


Do you work or know someone who works in a care setting, residential home, hospital or 
hospice? Theatre Producer, Kevin Reay and Director, Adam Allinson would like to hear 
from you! 


You would all agree Christmas is going to be somewhat very different this year. It has 
been an extremely tough year for those residents, patients and children in care homes, 
hospices and hospitals. 


HOWEVER……………. WE WANT TO CHANGE THIS, SAVE CHRISTMAS and dazzle 
everyone with Christmas cheer with our LIVE performance of Cinderella, the Fairy 
Godmother of all pantomimes! 


We are going to be live streaming our performance absolutely FREE OF CHARGE to 
anyone across the country in one of the above settings and unable to get out this 
Christmas. We are going to be bringing the magic of theatre to you this December direct 
from, The Hedworth Hall in South Shields.

  

All you need to do is to get a member of staff to contact Producer, Kevin Reay on 
admin@adamallinson.com or calling 07984 890664. 


Our Fairy Godmother has always wanted to say this………. #YouShallGoToTheBall


PLEASE LIKE, SHARE AND TAG! HELP US SPREAD THE WORD!


